



PROVIDER NEWSLETTER

Trainings

SBDC: Public Speaking & Communication Skills (She Can Speak or Using Your Voice)

- Click here to Register
- August 13, 2025

SBDC: Small Business Record Keeping Basics

- Click link to register
- August 14, 2025

SBDC: Record Keeping & Payroll Basics for Childcare Providers

- Click link to register
- August 26, 2025

GPPD

BCCS will be accepting Applications for Path A Certifications (GPPD) at our new office location:

Terlaje Building, Suite 208
194 Hernan Cortez Ave., Hagatna Guam.

GPPD Path A Application Period:

August 1 - 7, 2025

BCCS launched new GPPD Path A Frequently Asked Questions.

• Click to access the Path A FAQs.

Health & Safety

Please click on the link to view the current information regarding training activities regarding Health & Safety please click on the link below.

• Health & Safety

If you have any questions on this matter please do not hesitate to contact our office at (671) 735-7256.

Announcement

Important updates for families Receiving Child Care Subsidy

<u>Discontinuation of Essential</u> <u>Worker Waivers</u>

- Effective Date: August 1, 2025
 - Essential worker employees applying for child care subsidy must meet income eligibility requirements.

Attention

Office Relocation

We are pleased to inform you that our office will be relocating from Castle Mall in Mangilao to our new location at the Terlaje Building, Suite 208 in Hagåtña.

If you need to contact our office during this time of transition, please do not hesitate to contact us at (671) 735-7256.

Heads Up!

GDOE classes will resume on August 7, 2025

 For centers with children who will be starting school or are school aged and attended your center during the summer break, please inform parents to begin preparing and submitting their Change Reports before the start of the new academic year.

